Please Fill In The Parenthesis And Chart Below:
(Date)
RE: Letter of Support for 2022 BC SPCA Community Animal Spay/Neuter Grant
Dear BC SPCA Community Animal Spay/Neuter Grant Administrator:
This letter is in support of the (organization name) application to the BC SPCA for funds to spay and neuter cats in (place name).
Dr. (veterinarian name) and staff are happy to participate in the program and are able to provide the following discounted rates. Contained within the cost of the spay or neuter are pain control and permanent ID – microchip, tattoo and/or eartip.
	Service
	Discounted Rate
	Client Rate

	Feline Spay
	
	

	Feline Pregnant or In Heat Spay
	
	

	Feline Neuter
	
	

	Feline Parasite Removal
	
	

	Feline Vaccination
	
	



We believe we will be able to accommodate approximately (#) surgeries at this rate over the course of the grant timeframe of February 15, 2022 to September 15, 2022. 
Spay pack loans
The BC SPCA runs a spay pack loan program to enable veterinarians in British Columbia to increase their capacity to support projects like this. An agreement will be provided ahead of the loan for signature. For details, contact spayneuter@spca.bc.ca. 
	Number of spay packs requested
	Requested two month timeframes for use (please provide three options for the loans)

	
	1. 
2.
3.



Thank you,
(Veterinarian Name), 
(Address)
(Email address and/or phone number)
